
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 16th November 2018 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Year 5 have been invited to take part in a special ‘Farmvention’ event at Mill Farm on Friday 16th 
November, the details of which will be revealed to the children in a presentation on Thursday this 
week. 

The class will be split into two groups, one to go in the morning (9.15am – 11.45am) and one in the 
afternoon from (1pm – 3pm) so the children may order a school lunch or bring their own packed lunch, 
as usual. 

They may wear joggers, leggings or trousers (but no jeans) and school t-shirts and jumpers/cardigans.  
They will need a warm, waterproof coat and may bring waterproof trousers if the weather looks to be 
wet.  All children must have wellies for the trip which should be brought to school in a named bag. 

We will need a parent helper for each session.  Please indicate on the form if you are available to help 
on the day. 

Please complete the permission slip and return to the school office by Thursday 15th November.  There 
will be no cost for this trip.   

This school visit is being supported through the work of our PTFA in paying for the running costs for 
our minibus.  Please be aware that the cost of a coach would have added about £10 to this visit and we 
may not have been able to enjoy this learning experience.  Please help us to be able to continue this 
financial benefit to our pupils and families by supporting PTFA events and by volunteering to take the 
MIDAS tests in order to drive the minibus.  Thank you for your support.  

Warm regards 

Kate Wiggins 
Year 5 Class Teacher 

  



 

 
 
 

Response deadline - 15th November 2018 

 

 

Name of child …………………………………………………………………………..……………………………………..  

I give permission for my child to visit Mill Farm on 16th November 2018.  

My child will need the following medication………………………………………………………………………  

 

Signed………………………………………………………………………. (Parent/Guardian) 

 


